
 

Ref.No. STIITB/2024/5358                      Date: - 18/11/2024 

 

LETTER OF APPRECIATION 

 

To,  

Mr. Manmeet Singh Kapoor, 

Director, 

Baba Saheb Ambedkar Technical Educational Society, 

BSAITM Bhawan, WZ-13, Budhella, 

Vikaspuri, New Delhi – 110018. 

 

This is to express thanks and appreciation to Mr. Manmeet Singh Kapoor, for spreading awareness 

and holding the Software Training workshops through the following National Level FDP, organised by 

Baba Saheb Ambedkar Technical Educational Society, New Delhi in collaboration with Spoken 

Tutorial, IIT Bombay. 

 

Faculty Development Program (FDP): 

“Python 3.4.3” from 29th October 2024 to 9th November 2024, 33 faculties trained 

 

You are making an outstanding contribution to using ICT-based teaching and learning methodology for 

your students. Your contributions to the implementation of the Spoken Tutorial Project are significant 

and have played a part in making it the fastest-growing project. Your excellent skills and courteous 

personality have helped tremendously spread the awareness of Spoken Tutorial, IIT Bombay. 

 

I like to thank you for contributing to the software training and awareness events at your institute. 

 

You implemented this work in association with the Spoken Tutorial, IIT Bombay, established with 

funding from the Ministry of Education, Government of India (previously MHRD). 

 

I am sure we will get your continued support for making India IT literate and spreading the project’s 

existence in Delhi state. 

 

For and on behalf of  

Spoken Tutorial,  

Indian Institute of Technology, Bombay 

  

Mrs. Akanksha Saini 

National Coordinator 

Spoken Tutorial Project, IIT Bombay 


